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26th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

NSPCC Number Day, Friday 4th February 2022

On Friday 4th February, along with other schools and educational settings across the
country, we are taking part in Number Day to raise much needed funds for the NSPCC.

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude
towards it. It also gives children the opportunity to apply mathematical skills, whilst raising
funds and supporting this amazing charity at the same time. We are planning a fun day full
of exciting maths activities across both KS1 and KS2. Each class will take part in a variety
of fun mathematical activities; quizzes, puzzles, class activities and games.

As part of Number Day, we will also be taking part in Dress up for Digits where children are
asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even
a onesie). If children prefer, they can be as creative as they wish by dressing in a maths or
numbers theme.  Children can even come to school in a maths hat!

In support of Number Day, and to help raise much needed funds for the NSPCC, we are
asking for a suggested donation of £2.

We are all very much looking forward to a fun day full of wonderful maths activities and
would love everyone in the school to take part in this special day. To find out more about the
NSPCC and Number Day,  please visit the NSPCC website at:
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/social-special-events/number-day/.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class
teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Linda Buchanan

Linda Buchanan
Maths Lead
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